
 

Call for Applicants for PCSO  
Bulletin Case Report Editor 

The PCSO Bulletin, PCSO's quarterly journal, seeks a PCSO member to be the Case Report Editor, 
starting Oct. 1, 2018. The Case Editor seeks out four cases a year to be published in the PCSO Bulletin. 
These cases should exhibit unique skeletal, dental, or occlusal problems, and allow for more than one 
treatment option. 

The Case Editor is responsible for gathering all records and editing the case manuscript to PCSO 
Bulletin standards. The Editor works with the PCSO Bulletin Editor-in-Chief and Production Manager to 
efficiently finalize the format of each case. The Case Editor also attends the Bulletin Editors meeting at 
the Annual Session to determine Case lineup for the upcoming year. 

This is an ideal position for someone who wishes to make a contribution to the specialty by furthering 
colleagues' knowledge about treatment. Requires fluent English writing, adherence to details and 
deadlines, proficiency in digital technology, a full understanding of orthodontic treatment, including 
superimposition and biomechanics, and comprehensive networking skills.  

Stipend: $200/issue 

If interested, please send a letter of interest demonstrating/explaining skills, CV, and an example 
of writing or a published case report no later than August 30th to: 

Dr. Jae Hyun Park 
PCSO Bulletin Editor-in-Chief 
pcsoinfo@aaortho.org

mailto:pcsoinfo@aaortho.org

